Jan 4th, 1939

Dr Harold J Noble % Dr Glenn A Noble 787 Ninth Avenue San Francisco, California.

My dear Dr Noble:

We are looking forward to the time that you will get back. I hope that it will be soon. The Museum and the Museum Library are now open for winter term. I should like to see you running around here or sitting at a desk writing in the Museum Library.

I sent the \$ 10.00 to your brother and if you are short of funds, please let me know and I will send you some. I hope that you will find that you can write your book here in Eugene. Perhaps some of the books that you got for the Museum Library will be of help to you.

I have been down in California for six weeks but I am expecting to be in Eugene most of time time between now and April.

Hoping to hear soon that you are coming.

Cordially yours,

Gertrude Bass Warner

Jan 4th, 1980

Dr Harold I Woble & Dr Glenn A Woble Yel Winth Avenue San Francisco, Galifornia.

My car Dr Moblet

We are looking forward to the time that you will get back. I hope that it will be soon. The Museum and the Museum Library are now open for winter term. I should like to see you running around here or sitting at a deak writing in the Museum Library.

I sent the \$10.00 to your brother and if you sent to your brother and if you sent are short of funds, please let me know and I will sent you man no that that you can write your book here in sugare. Perhaps some of the books that you got for the Museum Library will be of help to you.

I have been down in California for six weeks but I am expecting to be in Eugene most of time time between now and April.

Hoping to hear seen that you are orming.

Cordially yours,

Certrude Base Warner